
 

Information Technology Council Fact Sheet 
 

Membership in NJAMHAA’s Information Technology (IT) Council 

provides representatives from your company with the extraordinary 

opportunity to meet and discuss ideas and information with NJAMHAA’s 

membership, comprised of 153 hospital-based and freestanding community mental healthcare, substance use disorder 

(SUD) treatment and intellectual/developmental disability (I/DD) service providers, and other providers contracted 

with the Division of Mental Health and Addiction Agencies. It is open to any technology company that offers a product 

of interest to this population.  

What does NJAMHAA do? 

 

NJAMHAA represents 153 hospital-based and freestanding community mental healthcare, SUD and I/DD service 

agencies throughout New Jersey—all potential customers for your business—and may be found in every county and 

almost every community statewide. They serve more than 500,000 children and adults each year and employ a 

significant segment of the state’s workforce. 

Connecting with the IT Council will enable you to create valuable new business opportunities and strengthen existing 

customer relations. In addition, membership offers the opportunity to meet and discuss issues of mutual interest with 

representatives from all of the NJAMHAA member agencies; other mental health, SUD, I/DD and children’s 

stakeholders and government officials in New Jersey through special 

forums, such as specialized IT conferences and trainings, product 

demonstrations and user groups. 

 

IT Council Benefits 

 

Access to Top Decision Makers at our Member Agencies 

 Network to expand your business. 

 Strengthen existing customer relations. 

 Gain invaluable publicity: 

▪ Listing on our website with a link to your website 

▪ Feature story in the quarterly NJAMHAA News 

▪ Corporate/product profile in Bits & Bytes, our biannual 

member publication focusing on IT issues such as 

cybersecurity and compliance with privacy laws and 

regulations 

▪ Advertisement in the Bits & Bytes (camera ready) 

▪ Discounted exhibitor rates for NJAMHAA and IT Project 

conferences 

▪ Complimentary opportunities to give product demonstrations to providers 

▪ Opportunities for workshop/conference presentations 

 Receive up-to-date information to help you serve customers most effectively: 

▪ Annual subscriptions to the NJAMHAA News (published quarterly) and Bits & Bytes (published 

biannually), as well as NJAMHAA Newswire, which is published three days each week 



Please contact June Noto, Vice President, IT, Human Resources and Administrative Services, at jnoto@njamhaa.org to 

discuss joining the IT Council or visit us on the web at www.njamhaa.org.  

 Develop strategies and solutions regarding issues of mutual interest with representatives from the 153 

NJAMHAA member agencies; other mental health, SUD, I/DD and children’s service stakeholders; and 

government officials in New Jersey. 

 

Membership Dues 

For current membership dues for the NJAMHAA Information Technology Council, please contact June Noto, Vice 

President, IT, Human Resources and Administrative Services, at jnoto@njamhaa.org The membership criteria may 

be revised at any time at the discretion of the NJAMHAA Board of Directors. 

mailto:jnoto@njamhaa.org

